
 
 
 
Wednesday 23rd March 2016 
 
Dear All, 
 
Now that the dust has settled, a little sleep has been caught up on and following our debrief with the 
client, we would just like to send over our thanks for helping make The BRIT Awards 2016 another 
outstanding event. 
 
In the words of our client: 
I wanted to send a short email to say many congratulations and thank you from BRITs/BPI on a job very well 
done.   
 
It looked spectacular, the media reaction has been extremely positive and we have had lots of messages from 
industry guests who had a great time.   
 
A huge amount of work goes into making the BRITS the enormously successful showcase for our business that 
it is - a very big thank you and congratulations to all involved. 
 
With admiration, and thanks and please pass this email on to all members of your team who were involved in 
the run up and on the day itself, 
 

Look forward to catching up with you all soon 

 

 

Bethan, and Lucy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 


